
Park Middle School Fifth Grade
“Promise me you’ll remember, you are braver than you believe, stronger than you

seem, smarter than you think..”
Winnie the Pooh--A.A. Milne

Summer 2021

Dear Fifth Grade Student,
We are all eager to meet you in September (and hope you are filled with excitement as we embark on this new
journey together). If you read Winnie the Pooh’s words carefully, you will see that a belief in yourself is
important. The fifth grade teachers look forward to meeting you, learning who you are as an individual, and
helping you discover new things about yourself.

To get your shopping started, the following are items that every 5th grade teacher requires of their
students.

❏ 1 box of #2 pencils

❏ Headphones that are compatible with an iPad (NOT bluetooth, need to have a headphone

jack)

❏ 5 subject spiral notebook

❏ A few packets of Post-It notes

❏ 1 pack of Colored pencils OR crayons OR markers

❏ 2 Dry erase markers

❏ An independent reading book

❏ A picture of the student (emailed to the teacher, after you find out who your child’s teacher

will be)

** You will receive a small list of specific items (no more than 3) from your child’s teacher at 5th grade orientation. **

We look forward to meeting you at orientation!

Sincerely,
The Fifth Grade Team


